
Understandably, new teachers are excited yet, at the same time, likely a bit over-

whelmed with the idea of setting up their new classroom;  after all, the learning 

environment is a critical part of a student’s educational experience and that expe-

rience is dependent upon the books provided in the classroom library, availability 

of dry erase markers for the whiteboard and folders for collecting student work, as 

well as the materials a teacher has at his/her disposal for creating interesting and 

creative bulletin boards. 

Edmonds Education Association  (EEA) understands that 

new teachers walk into empty classrooms tasked with the job of creating 

inviting, engaging learning environments.  

EEA is pleased to offer you the opportunity to gather supplies for 
your classroom at the New Teacher Warehouse on: 

 

         Saturday, August 27th, 9am-1pm 

         Edmonds United Methodist Church 
           828 Caspers Street, Edmonds, WA 98020 

 

EEA members in their first 3 years of teaching are invited to come shop FOR 

FREE to collect books for classroom libraries, classroom supplies, manipulatives, 

storage containers, copy paper, binders, games, resource books and materials, and 

so much more!  

 

Bring 2 boxes of your own to fill as you shop.  Feel free to email 

Andi at anofziger@washingtonea.org with any questions.  
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